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Dear Brother, Michael J Little,

Congratulations on obtaining your official status in your Navy retirement.

I personally want to acknowledge the friendship we have shared in our conversations and
feel that not only have you served your country well you have also promoted Masonry in a

positive way. We spoke for many minutes about what Masonry means to you.

Just like your esteemed friend and fellow veteran and Scottish Rite member, Sammy Davis
you are in good company.

During your years in the service your efforts to lead others is very much a part of the
Masonic foundation of helping others. You have spoken of these virtues often and shared

them with others and were an inspiration to those as well.

We in the Scottish Rite along with Illinois Masons are extremely proud to call you one of our
own.

On behalf of the members across Illinois and those in Southern Illinois, Congratulations!

May you always continue to, Journey On. Remember, not just a man, a Mason.

Fraternally j ” /

Mark P. Maxwell MSA, 33°
Executive Secretary



